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Sep 10, 2008

KANSAS CITY, Mo. — The VFW Communications Department has announced winners in
the annual website contest. 

First-place winner in the Department category is the Department of New Mexico. Tied for
first place in the Posts/District category are Post 1146, St. Clair Shores, Mich., and Post
7327, Springfield, Vir.

Placing second is the Department of California and Post 914, West Mifflin, Penn. 

The winning entries were judged exceptional because of their professional and aesthetically
pleasing design, current information and well-written content, quick load time and well-
designed navigation. There were 70 entries in this year's contest. 
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